
 

COMMUNIQUE 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

Further to the press notice dated 18 June 2025 and 22 June 2025, for the 

recruitment of a Port Master, prospective candidates are hereby informed that the 

closing date for submission of applications has been extended up to Friday 11 July 

2025 at 1500 hours (local time). 

Candidates who have already submitted their applications need not to re-submit 

fresh applications. 
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